This is a message from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Scammers exploit chances to commit fraud—like predatory law firms and non-accredited representatives targeting Veterans and their survivors by offering to get you VA benefits. Report suspected fraud at va.gov/oig/hotline. Learn about general counsel accreditation at va.gov.

